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In the letter to the editor ”Children and Tor-
ture”, published in Torture 2006;16:136-7 
the numbers 1-4 in paragraph 2 should be 
in a parenthesis, as it refers to the references 
in general. The numbers 1, 2, 3, 4 in the fol-
lowing four paragraphs should be omitted.

The letter has two authors:

Jørgen Cohn, Professor Emeritus of pediat-
rics, health and human rights, Ærøskøbing, 
Denmark and 

Pusjka Helene Cohn, Psychologist, Depart-
ment of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, 
Copenhagen County Hospital, Glostrup, 
Denmark, puheco01@glostruphosp.kbhamt.
dk 

Neither Pusjka Helene Cohn as co-
author to the letter nor Jørgen Cohn are 
connected with the IRCT. 

Margriet Blaauw, answering the letter, 
has, however, references to the IRCT. 

Errata


